General Membership Meeting WSSAAA Conference Red Lion Inn at the Park April 27, 2016

Breakfast was served.

Wendy Malich presented Honor and Commendation Awards for schools to present in their respective communities.

Scholarship awards were presented by Greg Hart.

Beau Baldwin, Head Football Coach, Eastern Washinton University, was the guest speaker

President Ken Van Sickle opened the General Membership meeting.

The WSSAAA financial report was given by treasurer, Cindy Tikker.

Dave Tikker, Executive Director, gave the state of WSSAAA. Membership and conference registration are excellent.

Motion Hart/Slauson to select Lacey London as the 2nd Vice President. **Approved.**

50/50 raffle drawings took place. The conference registration prize for 2017 conference took place also.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:50AM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Joe Richer, WSSAAA Secretary